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1. Bill Number HB 2019

House of Origin Introduced Substitute Engrossed

Second House In Committee Substitute Enrolled

2. Patron Shuler

3. Committee Passed Both Houses

4. Title Waterfowl blind licenses

5. Summary/Purpose: Allows for the electronic transmission of applications for waterfowl
blind licenses directly to the Department of Game and Inland Fisheries.

6. No Fiscal Impact. See item 8, below.

7. Budget amendment necessary: No.

8. Fiscal implications: There is no cost associated with authorizing the issuance of these licenses
by the Department via a computerized system. In the event Game issues the licenses in this
manner, there would be an expenditure impact of $18,000 the first year of implementation, and
$10,000 each year thereafter. The first year costs include systems development and testing. The
impact would be nongeneral fund and it is anticipated that it could be absorbed within existing
appropriation levels.

9. Specific agency or political subdivisions affected: Department of Game and Inland Fisheries.

10. Technical amendment necessary: No.

11. Other comments: None.
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